
  abide 2476 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abide 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- {abide},
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  abominable 0111 # athemitos {ath-em'-ee-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of themis (statute; from the
base of 5087); illegal; by implication, flagitious: --
{abominable}, unlawful thing.[ql

  about 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round about, put about (on, upon), set {about}.[ql

  about 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round about, put {about} (on, upon), set about.[ql

  about 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round {about}, put about (on, upon), set about.[ql

  add 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
 to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- {add} unto, lade,
 lay upon, put (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  add 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and 5087;
 to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: -- {add},
 again, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed further, speak to
any more.[ql

  admonition 3559 # nouthesia {noo-thes-ee'-ah}; from 3563 and a
derivative of 5087; calling attention to, i.e. (by implication)
mild rebuke or warning: -- {admonition}.[ql

  adoption 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a
presumed compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing
as a son, i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in
respect to God): -- {adoption} (of children, of sons).[ql

  advise 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + {advise}, appoint, bow, commit,
conceive, give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make,
ordain, purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  again 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, {again}, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed further,
speak to any more.[ql

  agree 4934 # suntithemai {soon-tith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 4862 and 5087; to place jointly, i.e. (figuratively) to
consent (bargain, stipulate), concur: -- {agree}, assent,
covenant.[ql
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  allege 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
{allege}, commend, commit (the keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  and 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and 5087;
straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- anon, by {and} by, forthwith,
immediately, straightway.[ql

  anon 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and 5087;
straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- {anon}, by and by, forthwith,
immediately, straightway.[ql

  any 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and 5087;
 to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: -- add,
again, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed further, speak to
{any} more.[ql

  apart 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and
5087; to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, lay
{apart} (aside, down), put away (off).[ql

  appoint 1303 # diatithemai {dee-at-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 5087; to put apart, i.e. (figuratively) dispose
(by assignment, compact, or bequest): -- {appoint}, make,
testator.[ql

  appoint 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
{appoint}, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  appoint 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, {appoint}, bow, commit,
conceive, give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make,
ordain, purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  appointed 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary
verb; to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
({appointed}, laid up, made, set), lay, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  appointed 4287 # prothesmios {proth-es'-mee-os}; from 4253 and
a derivative of 5087; fixed beforehand, i.e. (feminine with 2250
implied) a designated day: -- time {appointed}.[ql

  aside 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and
5087; to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, lay
apart ({aside}, down), put away (off).[ql

  aside 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
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and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay ({aside}, down, up), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  assent 4934 # suntithemai {soon-tith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 4862 and 5087; to place jointly, i.e. (figuratively) to
consent (bargain, stipulate), concur: -- agree, {assent},
covenant.[ql

  away 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
 to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, lay apart
(aside, down), put {away} (off).[ql

  be 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- {be}
(appointed, laid up, made, set), lay, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  before 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), put forth, set
{before}.[ql

  bestow 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- {bestow}
upon, hedge round about, put about (on, upon), set about.[ql

  bound 3734 # horothesia {hor-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of the base of 3725 and a derivative of 5087; a limit-placing, i.
e. (concretely) boundary-line: -- {bound}.[ql

  bow 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, {bow}, commit,
conceive, give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make,
ordain, purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  bring 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
 (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, {bring} to nought, reject.[ql

  bring 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, {bring}, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  by 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and 5087;
straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- anon, by and {by}, forthwith,
immediately, straightway.[ql

  by 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and 5087;
straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- anon, {by} and by, forthwith,
immediately, straightway.[ql

  by 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
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primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand ({by}, forth, still, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  carry 3346 # metatithemi {met-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3326 and
5087; to transfer, i.e. (literally) transport, (by implication)
exchange (reflexively) change sides, or (figuratively) pervert: -
- {carry} over, change, remove, translate, turn.[ql

  cast 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
(by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- {cast}
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought, reject.[ql

  cast 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
 to put away (literally or figuratively): -- {cast} off, lay
apart (aside, down), put away (off).[ql

  cast 1570 # ekthetos {ek'-thet-os}; from 1537 and a derivative
of 5087; put out, i.e. exposed to perish: -- {cast} out.[ql

  cast 1620 # ektithemi {ek-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1537 and 5087;
to expose; figuratively, to declare: -- {cast} out, expound.[ql

  change 3346 # metatithemi {met-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3326 and
5087; to transfer, i.e. (literally) transport, (by implication)
exchange (reflexively) change sides, or (figuratively) pervert: -
- carry over, {change}, remove, translate, turn.[ql

  children 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a
presumed compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing
as a son, i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in
respect to God): -- adoption (of {children}, of sons).[ql

  commend 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, {commend}, commit (the keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  commit 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, {commit} (the keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  commit 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, {commit},
conceive, give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make,
ordain, purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  communicate 0394 # anatithemai {an-at-ith'-em-ahee}; from 303
and the middle voice of 5087; to set forth (for oneself), i.e
propound: -- {communicate}, declare.[ql

  conceive 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
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and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit,
{conceive}, give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make,
ordain, purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  continue 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, {continue}, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  covenant 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, {covenant}, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  covenant 4934 # suntithemai {soon-tith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 4862 and 5087; to place jointly, i.e. (figuratively) to
consent (bargain, stipulate), concur: -- agree, assent,
{covenant}.[ql

  declare 0394 # anatithemai {an-at-ith'-em-ahee}; from 303 and
the middle voice of 5087; to set forth (for oneself), i.e
propound: -- communicate, {declare}.[ql

  despise 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside,
i.e. (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: --
cast off, {despise}, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought,
reject.[ql

  disannul 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside,
i.e. (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: --
cast off, despise, {disannul}, frustrate, bring to nought,
reject.[ql

  do 2698 # katatithemi {kat-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 2596 and 5087;
 to place down, i.e. deposit (literally or figuratively): --
{do}, lay, shew.[ql

  down 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
 to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, lay apart
(aside, {down}), put away (off).[ql

  down 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain, purpose,
 put, set (forth), settle, sink {down}.[ql

  down 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
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and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, {down}, up), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  down 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel {down}, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  down 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- lay {down}, put in remembrance.[ql

  expound 1620 # ektithemi {ek-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1537 and 5087;
 to expose; figuratively, to declare: -- cast out, {expound}.[ql

  fit 2111 # euthetos {yoo'-thet-os}; from 2095 and a derivative
of 5087; well placed, i.e. (figuratively) appropriate: -- {fit},
meet.[ql

  forth 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, {forth}, still, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  forth 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), put {forth}, set
before.[ql

  forth 4388 # protithemai {prot-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 4253 and 5087; to place before, i.e. (for oneself) to
exhibit; (to oneself) to propose (determine): -- purpose, set
{forth}.[ql

  forth 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain, purpose,
 put, set ({forth}), settle, sink down.[ql

  forthwith 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and
5087; straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- anon, by and by, {forthwith},
immediately, straightway.[ql

  foundation 2310 # themelios {them-el'-ee-os}; from a
derivative of 5087; something put down, i.e. a substruction (of
a building, etc.), (literally or figuratively): -- {foundation}.
[ql
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  frustrate 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside,
i.e. (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: --
cast off, despise, disannul, {frustrate}, bring to nought,
reject.[ql

  further 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed {further},
speak to any more.[ql

  give 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, {give} more, increase, lay unto, proceed further,
speak to any more.[ql

  give 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
{give}, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  hedge 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, {hedge} round about, put about (on, upon), set about.[ql

  hold 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, {hold} up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  immediately 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and
5087; straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- anon, by and by, forthwith,
{immediately}, straightway.[ql

  in 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- lay down, put {in} remembrance.[ql

  increase 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give more, {increase}, lay unto, proceed further,
speak to any more.[ql

  innocent 0121 # athoos {ath'-o-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and probably a derivative of 5087 (meaning a penalty);
not guilty: -- {innocent}.[ql

  keeping 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the {keeping} of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  kneel 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
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and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X {kneel} down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  lade 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and
5087; to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto,
{lade}, lay upon, put (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.
[ql

  laid 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
 to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
(appointed, {laid} up, made, set), lay, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  lawgiver 3550 # nomothetes {nom-oth-et'-ace}; from 3551 and a
derivative of 5087; a legislator: -- {lawgiver}.[ql

  lay 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, {lay}
apart (aside, down), put away (off).[ql

  lay 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
 to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
{lay} upon, put (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  lay 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, {lay},
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  lay 2698 # katatithemi {kat-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 2596 and
5087; to place down, i.e. deposit (literally or figuratively): --
 do, {lay}, shew.[ql

  lay 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
(appointed, laid up, made, set), {lay}, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  lay 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and 5087;
 to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: -- add,
again, give more, increase, {lay} unto, proceed further, speak
to any more.[ql

  lay 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, {lay} (aside, down, up), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  lay 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- {lay} down, put in remembrance.[ql

  lie 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
(appointed, laid up, made, set), lay, {lie}. Compare 5087.[ql

  made 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
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 to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
(appointed, laid up, {made}, set), lay, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  make 1303 # diatithemai {dee-at-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 5087; to put apart, i.e. (figuratively) dispose
(by assignment, compact, or bequest): -- appoint, {make},
testator.[ql

  make 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), {make}, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  meet 2111 # euthetos {yoo'-thet-os}; from 2095 and a
derivative of 5087; well placed, i.e. (figuratively) appropriate:
 -- fit, {meet}.[ql

  more 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed further,
speak to any {more}.[ql

  more 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give {more}, increase, lay unto, proceed further,
speak to any more.[ql

  nought 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
 (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to {nought}, reject.[ql

  of 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and 5087;
 to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by implication,
to deposit (as a trust or for protection): -- allege, commend,
commit (the keeping {of}), put forth, set before.[ql

  of 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing as a son,
i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in respect to
God): -- adoption (of children, {of} sons).[ql

  of 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing as a son,
i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in respect to
God): -- adoption ({of} children, of sons).[ql

  off 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
(by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
{off}, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought, reject.[ql

  off 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, lay apart
(aside, down), put away ({off}).[ql

  off 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast {off}, lay
apart (aside, down), put away (off).[ql

  on 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;

Page 9

12/9/2021



to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
lay upon, put (up) on, set {on} (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  on 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
lay upon, put (up) {on}, set on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  on 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round about, put about ({on}, upon), set about.[ql

  opposition 0477 # antithesis {an-tith'-es-is}; from a compound
of 473 and 5087; opposition, i.e. a conflict (of theories): --
{opposition}.[ql

  ordain 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, {ordain},
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  out 1570 # ekthetos {ek'-thet-os}; from 1537 and a derivative
of 5087; put out, i.e. exposed to perish: -- cast {out}.[ql

  out 1620 # ektithemi {ek-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1537 and 5087; to
expose; figuratively, to declare: -- cast {out}, expound.[ql

  over 3346 # metatithemi {met-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3326 and
5087; to transfer, i.e. (literally) transport, (by implication)
exchange (reflexively) change sides, or (figuratively) pervert: -
- carry {over}, change, remove, translate, turn.[ql

  present 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
{present}, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  proceed 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give more, increase, lay unto, {proceed} further,
speak to any more.[ql

  purpose 4388 # protithemai {prot-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 4253 and 5087; to place before, i.e. (for oneself) to
exhibit; (to oneself) to propose (determine): -- {purpose}, set
forth.[ql

  purpose 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain,
{purpose}, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  put 0659 # apotithemi {ap-ot-eeth'-ay-mee}; from 575 and 5087;
to put away (literally or figuratively): -- cast off, lay apart
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(aside, down), {put} away (off).[ql

  put 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
 to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
lay upon, {put} (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  put 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), {put} forth, set
before.[ql

  put 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round about, {put} about (on, upon), set about.[ql

  put 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain, purpose,
 {put}, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  put 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from 5259 and
5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to hazard,
(reflexively) to suggest: -- lay down, {put} in remembrance.[ql

  reject 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
 (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought, {reject}.[ql

  remembrance 5294 # hupotithemi {hoop-ot-ith'-ay-mee}; from
5259 and 5087; to place underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to
hazard, (reflexively) to suggest: -- lay down, put in
{remembrance}.[ql

  remove 3346 # metatithemi {met-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3326 and
5087; to transfer, i.e. (literally) transport, (by implication)
exchange (reflexively) change sides, or (figuratively) pervert: -
- carry over, change, {remove}, translate, turn.[ql

  round 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge {round} about, put about (on, upon), set about.[ql

  set 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
 to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
lay upon, put (up) on, {set} on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  set 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, {set} (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  set 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
(appointed, laid up, made, {set}), lay, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  set 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
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5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit (the keeping of), put forth, {set}
before.[ql

  set 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round about, put about (on, upon), {set} about.[ql

  set 4388 # protithemai {prot-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice from
4253 and 5087; to place before, i.e. (for oneself) to exhibit;
(to oneself) to propose (determine): -- purpose, {set} forth.[ql

  set 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain, purpose,
 put, {set} (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  settle 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain, purpose,
 put, set (forth), {settle}, sink down.[ql

  sheath 2336 # theke {thay'-kay}; from 5087; a receptacle, i.e.
scabbard: -- {sheath}.[ql

  shew 2698 # katatithemi {kat-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 2596 and
5087; to place down, i.e. deposit (literally or figuratively): --
 do, lay, {shew}.[ql

  sink 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and
utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, up), make, ordain, purpose,
 put, set (forth), settle, {sink} down.[ql

  sons 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing as a son,
i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in respect to
God): -- adoption (of children, of {sons}).[ql

  speak 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed further,
{speak} to any more.[ql

  stanch 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), {stanch}, stand (by, forth, still, up).
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Compare 5087.[ql

  stand 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, {stand} (by, forth, still, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  still 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, {still}, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  straightway 2117 # euthus {yoo-thoos'}; perhaps from 2095 and
5087; straight, i.e. (literally) level, or (figuratively) true;
adverbially (of time) at once: -- anon, by and by, forthwith,
immediately, {straightway}.[ql

  surname 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and
5087; to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto,
lade, lay upon, put (up) on, set on (up), + {surname}, X wound.
[ql

  testator 1303 # diatithemai {dee-at-ith'-em-ahee}; middle
voice from 1223 and 5087; to put apart, i.e. (figuratively)
dispose (by assignment, compact, or bequest): -- appoint, make,
{testator}.[ql

  the 3908 # paratithemi {par-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3844 and
5087; to place alongside, i.e. present (food, truth); by
implication, to deposit (as a trust or for protection): --
allege, commend, commit ({the} keeping of), put forth, set
before.[ql

  Theudas 2333 # Theudas {thyoo-das'}; of uncertain origin;
Theudas, an Israelite: -- {Theudas}.[ql ***. theo. See 5087.[ql

  thing 0111 # athemitos {ath-em'-ee-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of themis (statute; from the base of
5087); illegal; by implication, flagitious: -- abominable,
unlawful {thing}.[ql

  time 4287 # prothesmios {proth-es'-mee-os}; from 4253 and a
derivative of 5087; fixed beforehand, i.e. (feminine with 2250
implied) a designated day: -- {time} appointed.[ql

  to 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
(by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring {to} nought, reject.[ql

  to 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and 5087;
to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: -- add,
again, give more, increase, lay unto, proceed further, speak
{to} any more.[ql

  translate 3346 # metatithemi {met-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3326
and 5087; to transfer, i.e. (literally) transport, (by
implication) exchange (reflexively) change sides, or
(figuratively) pervert: -- carry over, change, remove,
{translate}, turn.[ql

Page 13

12/9/2021



  treasure 2344 # thesauros {thay-sow-ros'}; from 5087; a
deposit, i.e. wealth (literally or figuratively): -- {treasure}.
[ql

  turn 3346 # metatithemi {met-at-ith'-ay-mee}; from 3326 and
5087; to transfer, i.e. (literally) transport, (by implication)
exchange (reflexively) change sides, or (figuratively) pervert: -
- carry over, change, remove, translate, {turn}.[ql

  unlawful 0111 # athemitos {ath-em'-ee-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of themis (statute; from the
base of 5087); illegal; by implication, flagitious: --
abominable, {unlawful} thing.[ql

  unto 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and
5087; to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add {unto},
lade, lay upon, put (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  unto 4369 # prostithemi {pros-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4314 and
5087; to place additionally, i.e. lay beside, annex, repeat: --
add, again, give more, increase, lay {unto}, proceed further,
speak to any more.[ql

  up 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
lay upon, put (up) on, set on ({up}), + surname, X wound.[ql

  up 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and 5087;
to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto, lade,
lay upon, put ({up}) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.[ql

  up 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, {up}).
Compare 5087.[ql

  up 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold up, lay,
present, set ({up}), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up).
Compare 5087.[ql

  up 2476 # histemi {his'-tay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary stao {stah'-o} (of the same meaning, and used for it in
certain tenses); to stand (transitively or intransitively), used
in various applications (literally or figuratively): -- abide,
appoint, bring, continue, covenant, establish, hold {up}, lay,
present, set (up), stanch, stand (by, forth, still, up). Compare
5087.[ql

  up 2749 # keimai {ki'-mahee}; middle voice of a primary verb;
to lie outstretched (literally or figuratively): -- be
(appointed, laid {up}, made, set), lay, lie. Compare 5087.[ql

  up 5087 # tithemi {tith'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary theo {theh'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to place (in the widest application, literally
and figuratively; properly, in a passive or horizontal posture,
and thus different from 2476, which properly denotes an upright
and active position, while 2749 is properly reflexive and

Page 14

12/9/2021



utterly prostrate): -- + advise, appoint, bow, commit, conceive,
give, X kneel down, lay (aside, down, {up}), make, ordain,
purpose, put, set (forth), settle, sink down.[ql

  upon 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and
5087; to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto,
lade, lay {upon}, put (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X wound.
[ql

  upon 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
upon, hedge round about, put about (on, {upon}), set about.[ql

  upon 4060 # peritithemi {per-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 4012 and
5087; to place around; by implication, to present: -- bestow
{upon}, hedge round about, put about (on, upon), set about.[ql

  wicked 0113 # athesmos {ath'-es-mos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 5087 (in the sense of enacting);
lawless, i.e. (by implication) criminal: -- {wicked}.[ql

  wound 2007 # epitithemi {ep-ee-tith'-ay-mee}; from 1909 and
5087; to impose (in a friendly or hostile sense): -- add unto,
lade, lay upon, put (up) on, set on (up), + surname, X {wound}.
[ql

 

~~~~~~
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